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Welcome Back! 
 

 
Monday 24th February, 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We hope you have all enjoyed a lovely half term week. I am quite sure we will be hearing and reading all about the 
fun you’ve been having over the next few days - it is always a pleasure to hear such enthusiastic tales of family fun 
 We have another busy term ahead of us so hopefully you will have all had a chance to rest and relax too.   
 

 

World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day (nationally Thurs 5th) on Friday 6th March. 
Children are welcome to come to school dressed as a book character of their choice. Our 
Reading Mentors and Librarians will be involved in coordinating a fun-filled day of brilliant 
books and passion for reading. There will be time during the afternoon when parents are 
welcome to read and share and listen to stories alongside pupils and staff in place of our 
usual Good Work Collective Worship. Save the date!  

 

Sports Relief 
We will be celebrating Sport Relief 2020 and doing our bit to fundraise on Friday 13th 
March. Children are welcome to wear sports clothes to school in place of school uniform. 
Each optional £1 donation will be donated to Sport Relief. Our Sports Ambassadors will be 
involved in coordinating the day. Each class will have a slot during the afternoon when 
parents are welcome to join in with a sports activity alongside pupils and staff. More details 
to follow! 

 
 

A message from Admissions regarding school transport 
If your child is starting primary school or transferring to secondary school in September 2020 they may be eligible 
for school transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply for transport as soon as you have your offer of a 
school place.  Applications can be made online at the website below or a telephone application can be made by 
contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020. For more information about the home to school 
transport policy and online applications please go to www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport. Queries can be 
emailed to schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk.  
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tues 25th Feb  Swimming starts for Willow Four (second group) and Oak Y5 
Weds 26th Feb  Willow Three Parents Evening (postponed from Autumn Term) 
Mon 2nd March Willow Four trip to Music Service Prom, Lincoln Theatre Royal 
Mon 2nd March Willow Three Parents Evening (postponed from Autumn Term) 
Fri 6th March  KOB World Book Day – more details to follow   
Tues 10th March JB’s Tennis Tournament (a team of Oak pupils will represent us) 
Weds 11th March Whole School Science Afternoon – within school day 
Fri 13th March  Sport Relief – more details tbc 
Mon 16th March Bikeability for Oak – all week 
Fri 20th March  Good Work – parents welcome - 2.50pm in the hall 
Weds 25th March Oak trip to RAF Cranwell  
Fri 27th March  Good Work – parents welcome - 2.50pm in the hall 
Tues 31st March Easter Service at St Mary’s Church – more details to follow 
Thursday 2nd April Last day of term four 
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mailto:schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk

